BQSI/MB Fall Meeting 2008

Report of the Bylaws Committee

Members of the Bylaws Committee are Dorothy Schwartz, Chair, Narciso Rodriguez and Patricia Stachiw.

The Bylaws Committee was asked to consider two proposals made by Yelena Friedman, President. The first proposal concerns changes in Article VI: Nominations and Elections. It will allow ballots for elections to be distributed electronically or in print. The second proposal is related to Article III: Membership. It will require Emeritis members to renew their membership each year. If they do not renew within two years, they will be removed from the membership roster.

The Bylaws Committee discussed the wording of these proposals by phone and email. They approved the final draft of the proposals. The proposals have been distributed to all BQSI/MB members in advance and will be voted on at the Fall Meeting 2008.

Dorothy Schwartz, Chair 11-12-08